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Uniform 

We are seeing an increase in children  

wearing trainers to school.  Can I politely 
remind parents that our school uniform 

footwear is black shoes.  Thank you 

 
Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be in school from next 

Monday 3
rd

 February and will be here until Friday 7th 

February.  The children will have the chance to view the 

books during the school day. The fair will be open after 

school each day in the Hall, from 3.15pm – 3.45pm. 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Well done to the following children for being selected   to 

have ‘Hot Chocolate Friday’ with Mrs. Whiting this week.   

Robins – Bogdan C Year 4 – Dylan S 

Year 1 – Macie P Year 5 – Alfie F 

Year 2 – Kacey S Year 6 – Cadyn M 

Year 3 – Junior H  

Class Assembly and SATs information sharing meeting 

It is the Year 2 class assembly next Wednesday 5
th

 January 

at 9.00am. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Straight after the assembly there will be a 15 minute SATs 

information sharing meeting for parents. This will be an 

opportunity to find out more about the upcoming Year 2 

assessments and tests with a breakfast pastry and juice. 

Messy Church 

If you’re looking for something to do with your little ones 

at the weekends then Leigh St Peters CE Primary School 

Hall are running a ‘Messy Church’ on the second Saturday 

of every month.  Everyone is welcome to turn up for fun, 

food, craft and stories between 10.30am – 12.30pm.  

Football 

Last Friday 24
th

 January the football team played an 

amazing game against Leigh St Mary’s coming away with a 

fantastic 9-1 win.  Goal scorers were Harley (6), Harvey M 

(2) and Evan (1).  Player of the match was Harvey M. 

Unfortunately, this Wednesdays match against Leigh St 

Gabriel’s wasn’t as triumphant and saw the team come 

away with a 3-1 loss.  The team played extremely well and 

battled on all the way to the end. Harley scored the team’s 

goal and player of the match was Dylan W. 

Well done Team! 

Bikes and Scooters  

There are increasing numbers of children riding bikes and 

pulling wheelies on the playgrounds before and after 

school when the playground is really busy. We appreciate 

it is a great space to cycle around and practice new found 

skills but it is potentially very dangerous when there are so 

many people on the playground. Please could all parents 

make sure their children only use their bikes to travel to 

and from school and not to ride around on the school 

playgrounds.  Thank you. 

Bed wetting advice 

Bed wetting and accidents in young children can be quite a 

stressful time for parents and embarrassing for children.  

We have a leaflet available at the school office providing 

helpful advice and tips which parents/carers may find 

useful. Please see the office staff or Mrs Robinson. 

Worker of the week 
Robins Max A 

Kingfishers Taylor D 

Owls Callie M 

Falcons Gracie-M H 

Eagles Harry G 

Ospreys Damian C 

Year 6 Aston F 

Dates for diary  

Monday 3
rd

 February  Book Fair in School – for 1 
week 

Wednesday 5
th

 February  Y2 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 

Thursday 6
th

 February  Football Match NWP vs St 
Pauls 

Wednesday 12
th

 February Y5 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 

Thursday 13
th

 February Football Match NWP vs St 
Thomas’ 

Friday 14
th

 February Last day in School – HALF 
TERM 

Monday 24
th

 February RETURN TO SCHOOL @ 
8.50am 

Thursday 27
th

 February Football Match NWP vs 
Leigh CE 

Wednesday 4
th

 March Y1 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 

Wednesday 4
th

 March Football Match NWP vs 
Sacred Heart 

Thursday 5
th

 March WORLD BOOK DAY 

Wednesday 18
th

 March Reception Class Assembly 
@ 9.00am 

Wednesday 25
th

 March Y4 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 

Wednesday 1
st

 April Y3 Class Assembly @ 
9.00am 
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Basket Ball Tournament 

Well done to the Year 6 pupils that took part in the 

Basketball tournament this week at Golborne High School.  

The team played extremely well against some really great 

teams from other schools and made it through to the semi-

finals. Well done team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


